Seat No.:	
-----------	--

10

LG-130

April-2014

B.Ed., Sem.-II

B-513 : English (H.L.)

Time: 3 Hours] [Max. Marks: 70

Instructions: (1) All questions are compulsory.

- (2) Options are internal.
- (3) Figures to the right indicate full marks.
- 1. (A) Answer any **one** question from the following **two** questions. Answer should be in about **750** words:
 - (1) Describe following figures of speech along with poetic stanzas.
 - (i) Similie
 - (ii) Irony
 - (iii) Metaphor
 - (iv) Climax
 - (v) Alliteration
 - (2) (a) Read the following passage carefully and answer the questions given below it:

That night Buddha repaired to the threshold of his wife's chamber and thereby the dim lamp, he gazed on a scene of perfect bliss. His young wife lay surrounded by flowers and with one hand on her infant's head. A desire arose in his heart to take the babe in his arms the last time before abandoning all earthly bliss. But this he might not do. The mother might be awakened and the prayer of the fond and loving soul might unnerve his heart and shake his resolution. Silently then he tore himself away from the blissful sight, the nest of all his joy and affection. In that one eventful moment, in the silent darkness of night, he left for ever his wealth and position and power, his proud rank and his princely fame, and more than all this the affection of a happy home, the love of a young wife and tender infant now lying unconscious in sleep. He left all this and rode away to become a poor student and homeless wanderer.

Ouestions:

- (1) What desire arose in Buddha's heart on seeing the blissful scene?
- (2) Why did Buddha leave all this?
- (3) What scene did Buddha see in his wife's chamber?
- (4) Explain silently then he tore himself away from the blissful sight.
- (5) Give a suitable title to the passage.

(b) Paraphrase the given poem and provide a suitable title to it.

5

The tide rises, the tide falls,

The twilight darkens, the curfew calls;

Along the sea-sands damp and brown

The traveller hastens towards the town,

And the tide rises, the tide falls.

Darkness settles on roofs and walls,

But the sea, the sea in the darkness calls;

The little waves, with their soft, white hands,

Efface the footprints in the sands,

And the tide rises, the tide falls.

The morning breaks; the steeds in their stalls

Stamp and neigh, as the hostler calls;

The day returns, but nevermore

Returns the traveler to the shore,

And the tide rises, the tide falls.

- (B) Answer any **one** question from the following **three** questions. Answer should be in about **125** words:
 - (1) Identify and explain the below given figures of speech:
 - (a) Water, water, everywhere Nor any drop to drink.
 - (b) Engirt with love-voiced silences and gleaming solitudes.
 - (2) Explain the below unseen poetic stanza briefly.

All lovely things with beauty are,

And just deeds shine as just,

And faith and truth and duty are

And is she only dust?

- (3) What points will you bear in your mind while teaching a passage comprehension, as a teacher of English?
- 2. (A) Answer any **two** out of **three** from the following questions. Each answer should be in about **100** words:
 - (1) State any four problems faced by the students in learning to Read English Language.
 - (2) Suggest a procedure for the teaching of poetry at the secondary school briefly.
 - (3) Differentiate the Inductive and Deductive method of teaching grammar.

LG-130

		about	500 words:	8
		(1)	Discuss the Herbartian steps of lesson planning in detail.	
			Define and discuss any four types of reading along with the advantages and limitations of them.	
3.	(A)	Answ	ver any one out of two questions. Each answer should be in about 750 words : 1	0
		` ′	"Structural Approach is the foundation upon which the study of English teaching should develop." Discuss means, merits and demerits of it in detail.	
			Discuss the 'translation method' along with its principles, advantages and disadvantages.	
	(B)		ver any one out of three from the following questions. Answer should be in a 125 words :	4
		(1)	Explain Simulation Technique.	
		(2)	Note down the benefits of language games.	
		(3)	State the importance of Seminar.	
4.	(A)	Answer any two out of three from the following questions. Answer should be in about 100 words:		6
		(1)	How will you use the chart and the manuscript while teaching English prose?	
		(2)	Explain the teacher made test and the scientific test.	
		(3)	What do you mean by modern gadgets? Explain any two of them.	
	(B)	Answ	ver any one out of two from the following questions in about 500 words:	8
		` '	Prepare an ideal question paper in English subject keeping importance of three dimensional table in mind.	
		(2)	(a) State the importance of ICT in teaching English.	
			(b) Differentiate between test and examination briefly.	
5.	Fill i	n the b	planks :	4
	(1)		wo types of evaluation implemented at secondary schools of Gujarat State are and	
	(2)	The main aim of Direct Method is		
	(3)	The n	natural sequence of learning four skills in English language is	
	(4)	Multi	imedia is a and	
	(5)	The E	Bilingual method was invented by	
	(6)	The f	full form of CLT is	
LG-	130		3 P.T.O).

(B) Answer any **one** out of **two** from the following questions. Each answer should be in

(7)	The lesson planning which is gaining currency is known as
(8)	was of the opinion that in India, English is taught because it promotes internationalism and brotherhood.
(9)	DVD stands for
(10)	The word library is derived from language.
(11)	The figures of speech of "language is the art of concealing thought" is
(12)	Language laboratory is installation.
(13)	Jigsaw is
(14)	Noun form of "to know" is

LG-130 4